Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Disabled Facilities Grants
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request information about your delivery of Disabled Facilities Grants in 2017/18 and 2018/19.
Please provide the information by completing the attached questionnaire.

Answer:
Please see attached questionnaire with the information that is held by the Council.
Not all information for 2018/19 is held at this stage.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council.
The Council is finalising the data for 2018/19 and this may be available during October 2019. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
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